The Owner or Resident 35 Dyke Road Drive BRIGHTON BN1 6AJ

20th October 2015

Dear Sir or Madam,

Proposals for Anston House, One Preston Park, Brighton

I write further to our previous correspondence regarding redevelopment proposals for Anston House, One Preston Park.

As you are probably aware, we have undertaken two public consultation events, firstly in July and more recently on the 10th September. The two consultation events have outlined the background to the site and discussed possible constraints and opportunities which we feel exist. Information from both these initial events can be downloaded from www.anstonhouse.co.uk.

We have continued to work on our plans for the site and have now reached a stage where we would like to demonstrate and discuss our proposals with the residents of Dyke Road Drive, prior to holding largescale public consultation events in November.

We have therefore organised a Dyke Road Drive Residents briefing event, which will be held on Wednesday 4th November between 7pm and 8.30pm at St Luke's Prestonville, 64 Old Shoreham Rd, Brighton, BN1 5DD. The event will give local residents an opportunity to learn more about our proposals for the site and ask questions.

We very much hope you are free to attend this event. If you have any questions in advance, please contact my colleague Mike Denness at Meeting Place Communications, he can be reached on 0118 986 7704 or mikedenness@meetingplacecommunications.com.

Yours faithfully,

Kate Ives First Base